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A Year of Reading 

Recent research has shown, yet again, the head start that children 

who are read to every day are given. At nursery all of the children 

have at least one story per day, but if you as parents also read to 

them every day you are doubling the benefit! Reading stories to 

young children develops their vocabulary and supports their learning 

about people, relationships, emotions and the world around them. 

Having the story read to them by you, their favourite person, is much 

more beneficial than watching a story on TV or a tablet. Why not 

make it your New Year Resolution to spend at least 5 

minutes every day sharing a story book with them? In 

support of this all N2 children will be given a free 

Book Start pack next week.  

 

 

Recycling 

We try to make use of materials that would otherwise have been thrown 

away in nursery. If you still have any old Christmas cards or sweet 

wrappers (eg Quality Street wrappers), please put them in the white 

recycling box in the porch.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

Underwear 

Please make sure that if we have changed your child’s underwear and 

sent them home in nursery pants that the pants are returned to nursery 

so that we can support other children in the same way.  Unfortunately, 

we have found that on several occasions this has not happened.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

Questionnaires 

Many thanks to all of you who filled in our questionnaire last week. If your 

child was absent on Friday and you did not receive one, there are spare 

copies in the porch.    

 

Diary Dates 

February  

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd 

February (Spring Half Term) 

April  

Friday 5th April                       

(Last day of Spring Term) 

April  

Wednesday 24th April        

(Nursery Re-opens for Summer 

Term) 

 

Late Pick Up Club       
Special Event 

On Tuesday 29th January we 

are having a bedtime stories 

event after nursery. The 

session will last one hour, for 

the special price of £3. 

Children can bring their 

pyjamas, dressing gowns 

and slippers to change into if 

they wish, and the evening 

will include lots of cosy stories 

and hot chocolate. 

As places will fill up fast, 

please book via the office to 

avoid disappointment. 
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